

2022-01-26 Meeting notes (ONAP/O-RAN-SC/SMO - Meeting) - Agenda

26 Jan 2022 17:00 UTC, 09:00 PST, 12:00 EST, 17:00 GMT, 18:00 CET, 19:00 EET, 22:30 IST, 01:00 CST (Thurs), 02:00 JST (Thurs)

ZOOM: <https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89069708424?pwd=aGJOZm54eTUxd0FXR0VCU1N0ejBrUT09>
Meeting ID: 890 6970 8424

Calendars:

- <https://lists.onap.org/g/onap-meetings/calendar>
- <https://lists.o-ran-sc.org/g/main/calendar>

Summer Daylight Savings time eventually stabilizes to:

9am PDT | 12pm EDT | 16:00 UTC | 17:00 BST | 18:00 CEST | 19:00 EEST | 21:30 IST | 00:00 CST (Thurs) | 01:00 JST (Thurs)

Winter (non-DST) time eventually stabilizes to:

9am PST | 12pm EST | 17:00 UTC | 17:00 GMT | 18:00 CET | 19:00 EET | 22:30 IST | 01:00 CST (Thurs) | 02:00 JST (Thurs)

(During WinterSummer DST changeover follow US time. SummerWinter DST changeover follow Europe time)

Table of Contents

- [Attendees](#)
- [See also](#)
- [Goals](#)
- [Recording](#)
- [Discussion items](#)
- [Action items](#)

Attendees

- [Alex Stancu](#) ★
- [Abhinav Singh](#)
- [Alessandro Gerardo D'Alessandro](#)
- [Amar Kapadia](#)
- [Amy Zwarico](#)
- [Andrea Buldorini](#)
- [Andy Mayer](#)
- [@Anh Le](#)
- [@Arnold Alvarado](#) ★
- [bhanu chandra](#)
- [Byung-Woo Jun](#)
- [Claudio David Gasparini](#)
- [Björn Magnusson](#)
- [Christophe Closset](#)
- [@David Kinsey](#)
- [Damian Nowak](#)
- [David Allabaugh](#) ★
- [bhanu chandra](#)
- [Dibas Das](#) ★
- [@Dmytro Gassanov](#)
- [@Doug Evans](#) ★
- [emmanuel sarris](#)
- [Fernando Oliveira](#) ★
- [Gervais-Martial Ngueko](#) ★
- [Grzegorz Wielgosinski](#)
- [HariomGupta\(HCL\)](#) ★
- [James Li](#) ★
- [Joachim Blixt](#)
- [John Keeney](#) ★
- [Kamel Idir](#)
- [Kevin Tang](#) ★
- [Kevin Timoney](#) ★
- [user-7f92d](#)
- [Konrad Baka](#)
- [Kuldeep Negi](#)
- [Lasse Kaihlavirta](#)
- [Lathishbabu Ganesan](#)
- [Manoj Nair](#)
- [Martin Skorupski](#)
- [Marcin Sebastian Krasowski](#) ★
- [Marcin Wilk](#)

Informed

- [Andrea Buldorini](#)
- [Alexander Dehn](#)
- [George Clapp](#)
- [Herbert Eiselt](#)
- [KAPIL SINGAL](#)
- [Tracy Van Brakle](#)

See also

- [2022-01-26 Meeting notes - Joint OAM / NONRTRIC / SIM SCRUM meeting](#)

Goals

- share information between
 - O-RAN-SC Non-RT-RIC
 - O-RAN-SC OAM
 - O-RAN-SC O-DU
 - ONAP CCSDK/SDNC/SDN-R
 - LFN 🤔

Recording

- [Recording \(MP4 - Low Res\)](#)

- [NICHOLAS KARIMI MUGAI](#)
- [Michela Bevilacqua](#)
- [Mateusz Zawadzki \(Samsung\)](#)
- [Michal Cmarada](#) ★
- [Neil Hoff](#) ★
- [N.K. Shankaranarayanan](#) ★
- [Paulo Costa](#)
- [Pawel Slowikowski](#) ★
- [Ruslan Kashapov](#)
- [Ryan McAllister](#) ★
- [Sonia Sangari](#) ★
- [Sébastien Determe](#) ★
- [Scott Blandford](#)
- [subhash kumar singh](#)
- [Swaminathan Seetharaman](#)
- [Timo Perala](#) ★
- [Tracy Van Brakle](#)
- [@Vidhu Pandey](#)
- [William Diego Maza](#)
- [Zu Qiang \(Ericsson\)](#)
- [Sven van der Meer](#)
- [Xin Miao](#) ★

Please add/remove yourself. Thanks!

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
00:00	Admin	John Keeney Martin Skorupski	Next meetings: 2022-02-02: John Keeney 2022-02-09: Martin Skorupski 2022-02-16: John Keeney 2022-02-23: Martin Skorupski
00:05	O-RAN-SC	O-RAN-SC PTLs	O-RAN-SC ToC ▪ https://wiki.o-ran-sc.org/display/TOC#ORANSTechnicalOversightCommittee(TOC) ▪ repo discussion about WG6 ▪ repo in SMO/O2 - to unarchive ▪ Press release: ▪ https://www.o-ran.org/s/O-RANEC2022-01-25O-RAN-ALLIANCE-Announces-the-5th-Release-of-Its-Open-Source-Software-and-an-Industr.pdf Projects: ▪ Non-RT-RIC: John Keeney ▪ SIM: Alex Stancu ▪ preparing F-Release ▪ OAM: Martin Skorupski ▪ admin - for F-Release ▪ refactoring the aaa config E-Release ▪ O-DU: HariomGupta(HCL) / @Vidhu ▪ integration ▪ RSAC/SMO: David Kinsey ▪ INT: James Li ▪ Q: E-Maintenance Release updates - few changes expected on docker images. ▪ E-Release: no extra branch - cheery picking ▪ OTF: request to projects to write OTF test cases - meeting to be scheduled.
00:21	rApp - (oruapp.py)	Xue Gao	Clarification about D-Release function as API is deprecated • https://wiki.o-ran-sc.org/display/RICNR/O-RU+Fronthaul+Recovery+usecase ◦ page should be updated for E-Release ▪ Alex Stancu ... has send a proposal for D-Release API - needs updates on rApp ▪ test ongoing...
00:25	SMO/Integration package/charts	Sébastien Determe Christophe Closset	Update ▪ Test case will updated based on rApp topic.

00:30	ONAP Use cases	N.K. Shankaranarayanan	Shankar created a JIRA DCAEGEN2-2987 - Getting issue details... STATUS as a placeholder to converge on VES formats for SON use case. • VES formats • SON UseCase • How to update RANSim
	Q/A		Email from David Kinsey ▪ O-RAN CR for O1 PM event reporting
01:00	End		
00:xx		John Keeney Martin Skorupski	O-RAN SC: Copying/Releasing helm charts in O-RAN-SC nexus repo https://jira.linuxfoundation.org/plugins/servlet/theme/portal/2/IT-22586 (maybe restricted access?!?) Status: canceled (Nexus does not support Helm chart distribution) Question from O-RAN-SC to ONAP: What is possible in ONAP nexus? Sébastien Determe: adds some info Idea: store the artifacts - instead of helm - RELENG-3837 - Getting issue details... STATUS Christophe Closset: ONAP on the way to move for helm charts to gitlab....

Action items

